
From: The Head of Sixth Form and The Head of Middle School

September 2023

Dear parents

Lower Sixth and 4th Year Meet the Tutor Evening Thursday 28 September

We would like to invite you to our joint Meet the Tutor Evening on Thursday 28 September for
parents of 4th year and L6th pupils. Although we know that not all parents, especially those of our
boarders, will be able to attend, we hope that many of you will take this opportunity to meet both
tutor and Head of House. It is a social occasion and a chance to meet with each other too.
We will send out a recording to all the parents of each year group of the talks given in the Amey
Theatre during the evening.

Please be aware that this event is for parents only, therefore, students do not attend.

 
If you would like to attend, please complete this brief form.
 

Time 4th Year L6th

19.00 Amey Theatre
Address given by the Head and the Head of
Middle School

Houseroom
L6th parents dedicated time with tutor and Head of House,
with refreshments.

19.30 Houseroom
4th year parents with L6th parents: an
opportunity for socialising.

Houseroom
L6th year parents with 4th parents: an opportunity for
socialising.

20.00 Houseroom
4th year parents dedicated time with tutor
and Head of House, with refreshments.

Amey Theatre
An address by the Head and the Head of Sixth Form. This
will briefly cover what to expect from A Level subjects, Other
Half, university entrance, assessments and career guidance.

The evening will end by 8.30pm.

We look forward to meeting many of you at this event.

Best regards

Simon James (Head of Sixth Form) and Andrew Crisp (Head of Middle School)

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfV-lS-kwDU36CMwR7ykRSnWndoc0CgrBl0EjrbQKjTfMVfGA/viewform?usp=sf_link

